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Department of Engineering and Planning

November 24, 2010
Board of Public Works and Safety

10 S State Street

Greenfield IN 46140

Re: Encroachment Agreement Sandalwood West
Members,

Our department has received a request to encroach into Utility/drainage easements for the purpose of constructing an irrigation system.  The applicant is the Sandalwood West Developer, D. R. Horton, and the Sandalwood West HOA who will maintain the irrigation system in perpetuity. The Covenants and Restrictions have been reviewed and address the ongoing maintenance of the common amenities including irrigation.  The Developer has applied for a permit to install and connect to the public water system and an encroachment agreement into the existing easements.   Upon review of the application, our staff has determined the encroachment will not adversely affect the use of the easement.  Therefore, it is our recommendation that the Board approve the following encroachment agreement
D. R. Horton, Sandalwood West HOA


Sandalwood West Subdivision 
Respectfully submitted,

Joanie Fitzwater, Planning Director

10 South State Street, Greenfield, Indiana 46140-2364 (317) 477-4320 Fax:  (317) 477-4321

[image: image1.jpg]